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Parent Weekly 
Newsletter 

Summary of Autumn 1, 
Week 7

 16th October 2023

What’s going on behind the 
scenes at Carcroft School? 
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Dates for the forthcoming week

Autumn 2 Diary Dates

What? When? Which year 
groups/crews?

School Reopens to pupils 

Disco- see poster 

Monday 30th October at 8.40

Thursday 2nd November at 
3.30-4.30

All 

All 

Next Week… 

Drax Visit for UKS2 on Tuesday 7th 
November 

Parent Voice Session/ help us to 
improve our school with the 
Personal Development Team on 
Thursday 9th November at 8.45

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1MYN5ENbEbh2hmfNQ1guHoARcfH-BSOzOPxa-lJ7iUHo/edit?usp=sharing
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Keeping Safe at Carcroft 
Do you feel safe attending our school? 

Nearly all of our children said yes and here’s 
some of the most popular responses. 

Designated Safeguarding 
Lead

If you ever have any 
concerns or questions 

regarding the way in which 
we safeguard your child in 

school or you are 
concerned about the safety 

and welfare of another 
child, either in school or 

outside of school, please 
contact our designated 

safeguarding lead-
 Miss Whitehead. 

g.whitehead@carcroftscho
ol.co.uk

During the last week of 
half term, we asked the 
children if they feel safe 

attending our school and 
why…. 

Please see what our 
children had to say. 

‘The adults keep you safe.’
‘The adults help you.’  

‘The teachers are always there.’

‘The teachers look after us.’ 
‘The adults take good care of us.’ 

‘We can talk to the adults if anything happens to us 
or we are hurt’ 

‘We can tell an adult if we feel unhappy / scared / 
worried.’ 

‘My friends are nice to me.’ 
‘My friends are caring.’ 

‘Others support me.’ 
‘My crew are kind and respectful.’ 

Lots of children also shared that they felt safe in school because of the fobbed 
doors, the high fence, the first aiders in school and the fire alarm. 

mailto:g.whitehead@carcroftschool.co.uk
mailto:g.whitehead@carcroftschool.co.uk
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Sharing our Stories as we go… 

We understand that life gets busy so parents 
do not always get the chance to visit our 

website but we want to share with you all of 
the amazing stuff we get up to at Carcroft 

School; we call this sharing our stories. 

In order to share our stories, as well as 
blogging on our website, we are also going to 
provide snapshots via our weekly newsletter. 

However, if you wish to see more of what 
your child gets up to whilst at school, head to 
our website using this link and head to crew 

blogs and select your child’s crew. 

Website link

https://carcroftschool.co.uk/category/crew-blogs/crew-shields-22-23/
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Celebrating the Best Version of You! 

At Carcroft School and across the XP Trust 
we want our children to leave us being the 
best version of themselves. In order to 
support our pupils to achieve this, we 
focus on three key things (3 dimensions): 

1. Character Growth 
2. Beautiful Work 
3. Academic Success 

Each week we will showcase how this is 
done!

Character Growth (Crew)

What a little superstar Frankie is! 

She not only excels in school, she 

is a credit to her community as 

well. We are proud of you 

Frankie. 
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Character Growth (Crew)

F2- Developing turn taking and 

working as part of a mini crew 

including listening to each other. 
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Character Growth (Crew)

During one of our crew sessions, 

we spend time considering how 

we get smart by working hard. 

This week in Crew Shields, they 

have been thinking about their 

presentation and taking pride in 

their work and how this can be 

improved. 

This will be a big focus for us all 

during Autumn 2 as we can 

definitely make our work even 

better. 
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Academic Success- Reading

Getting stuck into our new text 
in Y6!
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Reading helps us to get smart!

These amazing pupils have been 
reading most nights at home. 

You make us all so proud :)
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Reading for Pleasure is good for 
the soul

Last week, we celebrated Libraries 
week. We are lucky enough to 

have a library in our school with a 
wide selection of books for us to 

choose from. 
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Academic Success- Reading

We aspire for our pupils to leave us achieving the best they 
can academically across the curriculum. 

Please can we ask that children are 
reading their book at home for 10 minutes 
per day and at least 3 x per week/ ideally 

4 times a week. 

Children must bring their book bag into 
school every day so that their reads can 
be checked and in case their book gets changed. 

It is extremely important that children are reading daily at home. 
Thank you for your support with this. 



Insert title 

Academic Success- 
Writing

We aspire for our pupils 
to leave us achieving 

the best they can 
academically across the 

curriculum. 

Before we do any writing we always 

‘experience’ our Writing so that we 

have ideas. In KS1, we have linked our 

Writing with our History Case Study. 

By making these links, it helps us to 

know more and remember more 

knowledge. We love experience days. 

They are so much fun! 

Crew Marsh and 
KS1 have been 
doing lots of 

drama/ getting 
into role before 

Writing. 
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Academic Success- 
Writing

We aspire for our pupils 
to leave us achieving 

the best they can 
academically across the 

curriculum. 

Before we start 

writing our 

own piece we 

always look at 

the features of 

a piece of 

writing so we 

know what to 

include. 

Crew 
Thompson 

getting smart 
as well as 

developing 
their kindness 
HoWL when 

working with a 
partner. 
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Academic Success- Other Subjects

In Maths, Crew Pashley (KS1) have 
been working on adding numbers to 

10/ Counting in 10’s and doubles!
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Academic Success- Other Subjects

In Maths, we always start with 
something called Magic Maths. 

It really is magic, as it helps us to 
retain all of the important 

mathematical knowledge and skills 
we need to then complete our written 

questions. 

We use Magic Maths to consolidate 
skills we still need to work on or to 

recap something we have not done 
for a while. This helps our learning to 

stick. 

Crew MI working hard to get smart as 
always. 
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Expedition in KS1

Experiencing History
In KS1 we have been experiencing what it might have been like to live in the past. 

We pretended to visit a hospital in Scutari and even took on the role of a nurse by carrying in the injured soldiers. 

This really helped us to understand what life was like in the past compared to today. 
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Our LKS2 have been studying History. 

Like KS1, LKS2 have also been 
experiencing what life was like in 
the past. 

Expedition in LKS2
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Here’s a little reminder of what 
we are learning during the 

Autumn Term in Year 5 and Year 
6. 

Soon we will be moving into our 
3rd Case Study where we will be 

Designer’s and Technologists. 

We can’t wait to showcase our 
creations at the end of the term.

Expedition in UKS2
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Wider Curriculum

KS1 celebrate Harvest 

this week by hosting a 

special Harvest 

Celebration for the 

rest of the school 

community. 

They sang absolutely 
beautifully and did a fabulous job at teaching the others 

what Harvest is all about. 
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Wider Curriculum

Continuing with our 

musical journey in 

LKS2. 

We have a music 

lesson every two 

weeks and we love it. 
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Wider Curriculum

We have two PE lessons 

each week.  

One with Active Fusion, 

Sports Coach- Luke and 

one with our Teacher. 

Here Crew Thompson are 

practising what they have 

been learning by applying 

their skills in a game. 
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Wider Curriculum

Our lowest HoWL score 

currently across school is: 

BE KIND. 

This seems to be lower 

than working hard and 

getting smart. 

Therefore, in Crew 

Haddock, we have been 

really working hard to show 

kindness to one another. 

We have been practising 

this during our outdoors 

session. 
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Attendance for this week… 

Current School Attendance is …. 

Just a 
reminder of our School Attendance Target- 96%

We will be sending 

our a parents 

newsletter for 

Attendance during 

the 1st week back 

sharing our 

attendance update 

ready for Autumn 2. 

Just a reminder 

that to achieve 96% 

for the year that 

children must not 

be absent for more 

than 6 or 7 days in a 

year. 

Autumn 1 is looking 
pretty good for 

attendance. Let’s 
keep it going! 

We are at 95%!!!


